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Ms. Theresia Coetzee 

Stewarts & Lloyds, 
South Africa. 

 

Dear Theresia, 

 

Sub:- Letter of appreciation. 
 

It is with great pride and happiness that I am writing this letter to you.  

 

As you may be aware, we specialize in construction of Water Supply Systems in Mozambique.  One 

of the major challenges facing Mozambique is the availability of clean drinking water, to all its 

citizens, throughout the length and breadth of this country.  The Government of Mozambique, 
under the capable leadership of President of Mozambique, H.E. Mr. Filipe Jacinto Nyusi, has 

launched several ambitious water projects to overcome this challenge.   

 

We, at Magna Limitada, have been fortunate to have been tasked to construct several Water Supply 

Systems these past few years. Recently, we have successfully executed the construction of the 
Water Supply Systems at Mazivila, in Gaza Province,  Mungari, in Manica Province and also 

Milange, in Zambezia Province. These three water supply systems have brought relief to thousands 

of Mozambicans and have improved their quality of life.  

 

We are further pleased to inform you that, on Friday the 7th of August, 2020, President of 

Mozambique, H.E. Mr. Filipe Jacinto Nyusi, inaugurated the Water Supply System of Mazivila, 
much to the joy of it’s local population.  

 

In this moment of pride and joy, it would be unfair on our part not to remember you and your 

company.  You have played an important role in our ability to successfully complete these projects, 

by supplying us with top quality pipes, pipe fittings etc for these projects.    
 

We also wish to place on record, our appreciation and the recognition of the fact that, Stewarts & 

Lloyds has played an important role in the growth of our company, ever since we got associated 

with you, as our supplier, since 2015. 

 

We hope to continue working with you in the near and distant future.  
 

 

Thanking you, 

For Magna Lda. 

 
 

 

 

(Tanay Patil) 

Managing Director.  


